Newsletter



Rader Appointed to WRRC Board

Board position #5 which has been vacant for too many years was filled at the January board meeting with the appointment of Brad Rader. Brad has served on the board in the past and consented to return to fill the vacant position. This position, as well as the position currently held by Glenn Sakuma will be up for election in November, 2018.

Election of WRRC Executive Committee for 2018

Chair – Jon Maberry
Vice-Chair- Randy Honcoop
Treasurer – Joan Yoder

2018 Committee Members – appointed by Committee Chair

Research – Chair Randy Honcoop appointed: Ralph Minaker, Adam Enfield, Jon Maberry, Steve Midboe, Tom Peerbolt., Randy Kraght, Leighton Overson, Glenn Sakuma, Brett Pehl, Kevin Berendsen, Juan Garcia, and Tom Walters.

Marketing/Promotion – Chair Jessy Ghuman appointed: Jon Maberry, Rob Dhaliwal, Brad Rader, and Tom Krugman.

Crop Protection – Chair Brett Pehl appointed: Ralph Minaker, Brian Cieslar., Steve Midboe, Randy Honcoop, Leighton Overson, Chad Bajema, Juan Garcia, and Kevin Berendsen.

Communications/Education – Chair Joan Yoder appointed: Darryl Ehlers, and Tom Peerbolt.

A "Strategic Planning Committee" was created with Brad Rader as its initial Chair. Brad appointed: John Clark, Adam Enfield, Andy Enfield, Randy Honcoop, Jon Maberry, Rolf Haugen, Harman Brar, Jordan Alamwala, John Vander Veen, Matt Maberry, Rob Dhaliwal, and Mark Van Mersbergen.

Committees welcome additional participation from interested growers. The industry is strengthened by more voices and opinions. Contact the WRRC office or the Committee Chair if you'd like to be notified of committee meetings.

Calender

- February 15 Vancouver PSA Training
- February 21-24 Ventura, CA North American Raspberry Blueberry Conference
- March 23 Skagit Berry Workshop
- March 6 Mt Vernon Grower PSR training
- March 7 Mt Vernon Train The Trainer
- April 13 Lynden NPRC meeting
- April 18 WRRC Board meeting

2017 WRRC Board of Directors

Jon Maberry, President

Randy Honcoop, Vice President

Joan Yoder, Treasurer

Jessy Ghuman, Promotions Chair

Randy Honcoop, Research Chair

Brett Pehl, Crop Protection Chair

Joan Yoder, Communications/Education Chair

Brad Rader, Strategic Planning Chair

Joel Kangiser, WSDA rep

WA Red Raspberry Commission

1796 Front Street Lynden, WA 98264 360-354-8767

www.red-raspberry.org

Henry Bierlink, Executive Director Stacey Beier, Office Manager

Copyright © 2017 WA Red Raspberry Commission All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is: 1796 Front Street Lynden, WA 98264

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.